March 5, 2004

Michael Fee

Vice President

Lotspeich Co. of Florida

6351 N.w. 28" wWay

Suite A

Ft Lauderdale, I-":lr 33309
1

RE: Tamarac Public Services Complex
Commendation

Dear Mike,

Miller Construction Company would like to take this opportunity fo commend Lotspeich Co. of Florida on
its performance at the Tamarac Public Services Complex, particular on the work involved with the Fire
Station Building. While Lotspeich Ca. of Florida was originally contracted to provide Doors & Hardware,
Acoustical Ceilings, Specialties, and Lockers, it's been the addition of the drywall scope of work and the
critical schedule of the Fire Station Building in which your company has demonstrated it's true ahilities

We are truly appreciative of the attention you and your staff have provided this project. From the timely
procurement of materials to the staffing provided to expedite the completion of the Fire Station Building,
Lotspeich Co. of Florida has been a true team player, going the extra mile time and time again. As we
come to the completion of this project we can truly say we iook forward to having Lotspeich Co. of Florida
as one of our subcontractors on future Miller Construction Company projects.

Sincerely,

Miller Constructio

Max Tojeiro
Senior Project Manager

ce: Harley Miller - MCC
Tom Miller - MCC
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